
 

It’s In the Bag! 

 

Family finances have been squeezed during the last few months and, for the vast 
majority of families, spending on food has increased with children being at home all 
day, every day. 
 

‘It’s in the Bag!’ has been set up to provide all children of school age with a bag of 
essential non-perishable food items. These are available to all school age children 
and their families who live or attend school in Weardale and who feel that they 
would benefit - regardless of financial situation. 

Bags will be delivered to your home address by volunteers. 
 

What do I need to do? 
If you would like to receive one of these bags, all you have to do is to contact the 
Weardale Action Partnership - with details of school attended, age of children and 
your own contact details (full address and telephone number) - by email at 
weardaleaap@durham.gov.uk or by telephone / text on 07753 779975 (Angelina) or 
07747 486733 (Tracy).  

 


